Saint Mary's Catholic Primary School



South Street Isleworth Middlesex TW7 7EE Tel: 020 8560 7166 Fax: 020 8232 8820

office@smi.hounslow.sch.uk www.smi.hounslow.sch.uk

Dear Parents, 15th May 2019

Admission to Reception for Academic Year commencing September 2019

I am very pleased to welcome you and your child to St. Mary's Catholic Primary School.

We have two Reception classes with 30 children in each class, joining our school this year with a full-time teacher and teaching assistant in both.

I would like to invite you to attend a brief meeting in the school hall on:-

Wednesday 19th June at 5.30pm

Please note: ADULTS only

The meeting will explain the routines of the school day as well as the staggered entry for the children. You will also have the opportunity to meet your child's teachers as well as the Reception Team.

This is a very important meeting and I look forward to seeing you on this occasion.

Once again, I welcome you to our school community and look forward to working with you in the coming years.

Yours sincerely,

Tarley Max

F. Marsh Headteacher